
 

13 September 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

NASA, Florida Physics Trip 2017 

Thank you for your patience during the year; we have had a number of Physics staff move 
on to exciting new roles and as a result notification of this meeting has been delayed. I am 
however now able to supply the date of the Parents’ Briefing Meeting which will be on 
Tuesday 19 September, 5.30pm – 6.30pm in the BWS Chapel. 

At the meeting I will be supplying a detailed kit list, an outline of the planned activities while 
we are in country and further insurance details. The attending staff will also be present to 
help answer any queries which you may still have. Please could I ask you to notify me at 
mxt@bws.wilts.sch.uk if you are unable to make the meeting as there will be important 
details distributed.  We also recommend that your son attend. 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that your son will require a valid ESTA 
(available at https://esta.cbp.dhs.gov/esta/). Could you please bring evidence of a valid 
ESTA with you to the meeting, a simple screen shot or print out from email is all that will 
be required. The form takes only minutes to complete and the visa waiver itself is almost 
always received within 72 hours, generally within 24 hours or less.  

Yours sincerely 

 

M Thorne 
Head of KS5 Physics and Geology 
 

 


